
Fall Mum Sale
WASHINGTON D.C. TRIP FUNDRAISER

Dear Parents,

With the start of school, our first fund-raiser for the eighth grade class trip to Washington
D.C is underway. This fundraiser is provided for students in grades 5-8 as a way for
them to raise money for their eighth grade class trip. We will, again, be selling mums in
five color choices or one color of cabbage. An order sheet is attached showing the colors
and cost for each item available. Additional order forms can be obtained from the office
or the school website. New this year: All the plants are locally grown and will be
coming from Stuckwisch Pumpkin Patch.

The selling price for each mum is $12.00. The mums come in 5x8 inch pots and the
plants themselves are 12-18 inches in diameter. Students will receive a 50% profit on all
mums sold. All profits will be tallied at the end of the sale and you will be notified as to
how much money will be placed into your son/daughter’s Washington D.C. account.

All plants need to be paid in full when a customer places an order. Parents will be
responsible for payment and to see that the flowers are picked up and delivered to their
customers. All orders along with all money must be turned into the school office no later
thanWednesday, September 4th. NO ORDERS WILL BE PROCESSED
WITHOUT PAYMENT IN FULL AND NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE
ACCEPTED.

NEW PICK UP PROCEDURES THIS YEAR
The pick up date for the flowers will beWednesday, September 11th @ Stuckwisch
Pumpkin Patch. Flowers may be picked up between 4:00 and 6:00 pm on
September 11th @ Stuckwisch Pumpkin Patch (2042 N. Co. Rd. 950 E., Seymour,
IN 47274). We will send home a copy of your order form to take with you on the night of
pickup. If you have any questions please contact the school office.

In Christ,

Jami Stuckwisch
Principal


